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I COMPLETELY OPPOSE OREGON HOUSE BILL HB 2851 -- and you should, too! 

We MUST repeal this bill entirely, rather than expand its powers. We are witnessing 

how the current administration is increasing surveillance to suppress free speech and 

our right to protest, while failing to actually protect people. Oregon should be working 

to counteract these actions, NOT further extend this extreme violation of our 

constitutional rights. OPPOSE OREGON HOUSE BILL HB 2851 and PROTECT 

FREE SPEECH & our RIGHT TO PROTEST! 


